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24 March 2017 
 
Dear Grant,  
 
Re: CSIRO Health and Medical Human Research Ethics Committee (CHM HREC) - Proposal RR 4/2017 
“The role of continuous glucose monitoring as a self-monitoring behaviour change tool to enhance 

glycemic control in individuals with type 2 diabetes” 
  

Thank you for the above submission which was considered executively out of session.  I am pleased to 
endorse the ethical approval received from The University of Adelaide HREC (H-2016-259).  Please 
note that for our records this protocol has been given the identifying number RR 4/2017.   
 
The CSIRO Health and Medical Human Research Ethics Committee (CHM HREC) must be informed of 
any significant alterations to the protocol or to the completion date.  Please contact the CHM Human 
Research Ethics Co-ordinator for the procedures to report a serious adverse event relating to the 
research project. 
 
At the completion of the research project it is a requirement that a report be completed by you and 
submitted to the HREC.  Where a research project exceeds 12 months duration, a report must also be 
submitted annually.  A copy of the report form can be obtained from the MyCSIRO Human Research 
Ethics webpage or alternatively you may provide a copy of the report submitted to The University of 
Adelaide HREC. 
 
 
I wish you success with your research project and thank you for your application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
For Assoc Professor Brian Stoffell 
Chair, CSIRO Health and Medical  
Human Research Ethics Committee 
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